
PHASE 2 of CTK re-entry 

Phase 2 of CTK re-entry plan begins on Sunday April 4th per council electronic 
vote after the recommendation of the re-entry team. Highlights of this plan: 

·         Easter Sunday will have pre-registration for 100 slots, allows for 50 
walk-ins. 
·          After April 4th, pre-registration will not occur. 
·         Capacity is increased to 50% or 150. 
·         Attendees will wear masks. 
·         Pastors, musicians, and other leaders are not required to wear masks 
while actively speaking. They will continue to follow distance guidelines. 
Bell covers will not be used on instruments. 
·         Congregation is still asked to refrain from singing or responses, and 
encouraged to hum or whisper quietly under mask. Singing is encouraged 
at outdoor services. 
·         All entrances will be open. 
·         Ushers will continue to direct seating and exiting process. 
·         Service details: length will increase to the typical service. Pastor’s 
discretion to add lay assistants as needed. 
·         Offering will be collected upon entry/exit. Communion combo cups 
picked up upon entry. 
·         Coffee hour and meetings will remain via zoom or other technology. 

On behalf of the council and re-entry team, I thank you for caring for your 
neighbors by following the Covenant of Care and for your flexibility and patience 
as we navigate the future together. 

 


